
From:  Larry Langdon <llangdon@co.volusia.fl.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed.Com <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 
Cc:  Les Neel <LNeel@co.volusia.fl.us>, Marilyn Chandler Ford <MCFord@co.volusia.fl.us>, 

Pamela Renfro <PRenfro@co.volusia.fl.us> 
Subject:  Re: Public Record request 

Date:  Wed, 19 Oct 2011 08:28:52 -0400 

Volusia Exposed, 

The information you requested is still under administrative review,
once completed information can be provided to the public per Ch. 119 
of the Florida Statute. 

Lieutenant Larry Langdon
Volusia County Division of Corrections 

>>> "VolusiaExposed.Com" <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 10/16/2011 2:09 
PM
>>>
Lt. Langdon:

VolusiaExposed.Com requests the following public records.

A complete copy of all internal affairs investigations / actions 
taken on the following officers. (within the last year)

1. Officer Josh Smith
2. Officer Goddell

Is has been reported to us that these officers have recently been
disciplined by VCDC for such activities not limited to, lying,
engaging in a personal relationship with an inmate and posting bond 
for an inmate.

Inclusive to these internal affairs documents, we would request and
incident reports (VCDC 401 & 402), CJSTC 78, CJSTC 61, CJSTC 61A 
forms generated on these events.

Please accept this as a public records request (as per F.S. 119)

We anticipate that since these apparent incidents have only just
recently occurred, that no extensive usage of information technology
or clerical / supervisory assistance will be needed to fulfill these
rather simple public record requests.

Thank You
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